
Cox's 300hp diesel outboard has successfully passed EPA testing

Jun 04, 2020 15:45 BST

Cox Diesel Outboard Successfully Passes
EPA Testing

CXO300 achieves EPA Tier 3 approval, giving Cox Powertrain the green light to
start shipping its production outboards to the USA.

SHOREHAM-BY-SEA, UK – 04 June 2020 - Cox Powertrain has today
announced that its 300hp diesel outboard has successfully achieved EPA Tier
3 approval for commercial and recreational applications. As the CXO300 is a
new design built for purpose, Cox has had to work with the EPA to go
through a rigorous testing process for an OEM engine.



The main role of the EPA is to protect human health and to safeguard the
natural environment. Emissions regulations are constantly evolving so it was
imperative that Cox designed a clean-burning engine to ensure its ability to
meet current and evolving emission standards for the CXO300 to receive
approval from the agency.

Commenting, Joel Reid (Global Sales Director), said, “We developed a diesel
engine with a much lower carbon footprint than an equivalent gasoline
outboard. So far, those who have joined us on sea trials have commented
favourably how quiet, smooth and clean the engine is.”

This recognition is another important achievement for Cox who is committed
to delivering a long-term development program of ground-breaking and
sustainable diesel outboards to a wide range of high demanding users.

Production of the CXO300 started in May at Cox’s UK based headquarters in
Shoreham-by-Sea and the first outboards destined for the US market are due
to be shipped in June.

To find out more about the Cox Powertrain diesel outboard journey, the
technology behind the engine and locate your closest distributor, visit
www.coxmarine.com
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About Cox Powertrain

Cox Powertrain is a world-leading British design and engineering innovator
of diesel engines developed for worldwide and multi-market applications.

Based on the South Coast of England, Cox Powertrain is backed by a solid
shareholder base of private and institutional investors. As a result, the
company has been able to implement a long-term development program of
ground-breaking new products.

Led by ex-Cosworth CEO, Tim Routsis, whose background lies in engine
development in global automotive, aerospace and marine markets, the
company’s mission was to deliver a completely new concept in diesel engines
that has the potential to revolutionize the marine market.

With a strong pedigree in Formula 1 racing and premium automotive design,
Cox’s highly skilled team of engineers has decades of experience in
combustion engines and understand the many difficulties customers are
challenged with.

Cox’s first ground-breaking diesel outboard performance engine, the CXO300,
is the highest performing diesel outboard engine ever developed and delivers
the same performance and efficiency of an inboard but with the convenience
and flexibility of an outboard.

Cox is supported by a worldwide distributor network made up of 35
distributors covering 100 countries.

For further information, visit www.coxmarine.com
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